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The Illinois Marine Web site: 

   

• Illinois Marine website is up and running. 

 

• Please remember to have the Department, Detachment and Units notify the webmaster of 

events so they can be posted on the “Event” page. 

 

• A very important item is that anytime there is a change in Detachment officers or contact 

information, PLEASE LET THE WEBMASTER KNOW SO THE SITE CAN KEEP 

AS CURRENT AS POSSIBLE.  

 

 

***Important Note:*** 
 

Since 3rd Staff, I have reconsidered the idea of leaving as Webmaster for various reasons.  

After 15 years as editor, I have invested much time and money in paying for and 

developing the site.  Because of having my contact information as well as billing, ICAA 

registration, Web Domain and 2 step authorization information with web company, I have 

made the decision to remail as the Webmaster (At least for a while.) 

 

My heartfelt thanks to everyone that has either assisted or put up with me over the years. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 
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